
  

Some of Our Volunteer Medical Staff 

     In trying to follow Jesus’ footsteps, 

they lead me to volunteer at the Rose 

Garden Mission and Center for Hope 

and Healing.  Each time I come in, I 

find Him here, so I keep returning. 

  

Sheila Carroll, ARNP 

Director  

Rose Garden Center for  

Hope & Healing 

  

I help at the Rose Garden to help the 

underserved in the area. While many people 

are discussing the need for healthcare for 

underserved, I am using my skill to do 

something about it. I believe that everyone 

should have an opportunity to get medical 

care—whether they can afford it or not. 

  

   Joan Ziegelmeyer, ARNP 

  

I love the Rose Garden and 

the people I work with. I get a 

lot more from the friends and 

neighbors we see than I could 

ever give to them. It gives me 

great satisfaction being able to 

help. 

Earlene Barker, ARNP 

   I love working at the mission because it 

is WHY I became a nurse.  I love taking 

time to care for people that just need 

someone to care.  What an honor to share 

in their lives and have the privilege to be 

there for them. We can make a difference 

and the only credentials you really need is 

to care.  I do. 

Deborah A. Truesdell RN BSN  CCRN 

Blessing Our Clinic 

I was always impressed with 

the love at the mission. God 

asks us to build the culture of 

life,  the life given us all by 

Him.  Volunteering at the 

Mission, I am aligning my will 

to His and helping those who 

need what I can offer  

Kelly Kelso 

On May 8th, Mother’s Day, Bishop Foys came to the Rose Garden Center for Hope and Healing. and 
blessed our newly donated ultrasound machine that was given to us by the Knights of Columbus of Northern 
KY, and the soon to open free medical clinic for the uninsured. Bishop Foys had some very nice words for the 
Franciscan Daughters of Mary, of how they are a blessing to this diocese and that he is grateful for their 
presence and the work they do through their Mission.  

  


